
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

Database Trials: Your 
Feedback Needed  

Each winter, the SU Libraries tries out new databases 
to consider for acquisition.  To the right is the list of 
what we have on trial this year.  Please take a look at: 
bit.ly/SUDatabase18 
to connect to the trials and provide your feedback.  Do 
they have sources you will use and that fill a need we 
otherwise aren’t meeting?  Are they easy to use? We 
can’t guarantee we’ll be able to get any of them, but 
we would like to establish a priority list.  Thanks! 

 

 African American Historical 
Serials Collection 

 CQ Researcher 
 Civil War Primary Source 

Documents 
 Gallup Analytics 
 Health and Psychosocial 

Instruments 
 Historic Washington 

Evening Star 
 Mergent Horizon 
 Opposing View Points 
 Project Muse 

 

Did You Know ...that in 1987, Senator Orrin Hatch introduced in 

Congress a joint resolution that became Public Law 100.9, making March 
Women’s History Month in the U.S.  You can read more about women’s history 
issues in Women and Social Movements in the United States, 1600-2000, a 
database available on the SU Libraries’ A to Z database list. 

 
SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 
sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 
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FROM THE SU LIBRARIES  

Printing—It’s Not Just a First-Floor Thing 
Need to print a paper or an article you need for an assignment?  There are 

GoPrint stations all over the GAC, not just in the two printing areas on the 1st 

floor.  You will also find them on the 2nd floor by the Writing Center and in the 

Café (also a mobile print station), on the 3rd floor in front of the seminar rooms 

(also mobile) and in the southwest corner of the Quiet Study Reading Room, and 

on the 4th floor in the little room by the women’s rest room (also mobile).   

 
Credit: Engraving after Goussier, CC-BY, Wellcome Institute 

SPRING BREAK HOURS 

Guerrieri Academic Commons: 
Fri 3/16 7:30 a.m.- 5 p.m. 
Sat-Sun 3/17-18 Closed 
M-Th 3/19-22 7:30 a.m.-5 p.m. 
Fri 3/23 7:30 a.m.-4 p.m. 
Sat 3/24 Closed 
Sun 3/25 Open at 12 noon, 
resume regular hours 
 
The 24-Hour Space will be 
closed from Friday 3/16 at 5 
p.m. until Sunday 3/25 at 12 
noon, except during the GAC’s 
opening hours above. 
 

 
SU GIVING DAY 

SU’s Giving Day is April 3!  Make 
your gift to any part of campus 
(such as the SU Libraries) and 
double or triple your impact.  
Gifts from students will be 
matched 2:1 up to $200 to the 
same area of campus.  Gifts from 
alumni and friends will be 
matched 1:1 up to $100 to the 
same area of campus.  Visit 
www.salisbury.edu/giving/giving

day.html for more information. 
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